
GENERAL CIRCULAR 427 – JULY 11, 2002

WISCONSIN AMENDED ENDORSEMENT ALERT

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BUREAU

RE:  ENDORSEMENT WC 48 06 06B
WISCONSIN CANCELLATION AND NONRENEWAL ENDORSEMENT

On February 18, 2002 and April 18, 2002, the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau (WCRB)
released Circular Letters advising insurers of the amendment to the Wisconsin Cancellation and
Nonrenewal Endorsement.  The endorsement was effective on January 10, 2002.  It was
explained that, commencing June 1, 2002, Notice to Carriers (NTC) would be sent on polices
received at the WCRB that did not have the endorsement attached.

Due to the overwhelming numbers that were being sent, we have suspended issuing NTCs
requesting the revised endorsement.  This is to provide an opportunity for all insurers to take
steps to comply with this Circular.

If you have started submitting the proper endorsement, please continue.  For any insurer not
submitting the proper endorsement, please take immediate action to comply with the Circulars.

Options for filing with the WCRB include:

� Electronic Filing
List WC 48 06 06B in the Endorsement Identification Record (Record Type 7).

� Hard Copy Filing
Attach WC 48 06 06B to the policy, or list it in Item 3 D.

On September 15, 2002, we will resume issuing NTCs for any policy received
where Endorsement WC 48 06 06B is not attached or listed.  Failure to comply
with the NTC in a timely manner will result in a fine.  No extensions will be
considered.
If you have any questions, please contact:

Elizabeth Rohde
262-796-4551
rohdeel@dwd.state.wi.us

262-796-4540 ▲ Fax 262-796-4400 ▲  www.wcrb.org

P.O. Box 3080 ▲ Milwaukee, WI 53201-3080

Located at 20700 Swenson Drive, Suite 100, Waukesha, WI 53186


